
 
 

 

To:  Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support & Customers Valued Customer 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management – Industrial Business Unit 
 
Subject: LPHV Information Update  
 
Document Number: LFPCN_PG0124 
 
Date: 04/26/2021 
 
With regards to the above reference, Littelfuse would like to inform you about changes on interrupting rating for LPHV 
Holder series  from 20 to 50 kA.  
There are NOT changes to Product Fit, Form or Function. 
 

Old Information on Holder New Information on Holder Information Update  

 
 

 

Interrupting rating from  

20 to 50 kA 

 
Going forward / Timeframe 
  
The effective date of this change was April 29 th , 2020.  
These changes comply and within IEC/UL PV Fuse standard specifications. 
I will appreciate if you could also send this e-mail to anyone else whom I could have un-intentionally missed out.  
Thank you for your continued business. If you have any questions, or need additional information please contact our 
Littelfuse representative. 
 
Sincerely, 
Augusto Sánchez 
Product Manager 
Industrial Business Unit 
Littelfuse, Inc. 
Office:  +52 878-784-4734  
Techline: +1 800-TEC-FUSE 
www.littelfuse.com/electrical  

http://www.littelfuse.com/electrical

